
Attenti   n!!
FSU Homecoming VIP Invitees

It is our hope that you will be able to join us for 
Fayetteville State University’s annual Homecoming Parade 

Saturday, October 5, 2019
Because of budget cuts, economic limitations, and insurance issues, 

FSU is no longer able to supply vehicles for our VIP guests 
to ride in the parade.  

If you are able to join us, please note the following:

1.  All invited VIP and Dignitaries will continue to ride in the parade FREE.

2.  All VIP and Dignitary participants will need to supply their own vehicle for the    	
     parade.

3.  VIP participants will need to supply their own drivers.

4.  FSU will supply numbering for your vehicle upon arrival the morning of the 
     parade.  Participants will need to supply their own car signage.

5.  Commissions, Boards, and other group entities are asked to pool resources and    	
     limit their group to two (2) cars maximum in which the group will ride.

6.  Guest’s vehicles will be lined up at the Grand Marshals Breakfast Reception
     according to the parade entry number for the drive downtown to the line-up    	         	
     site.  VIP cars will filter into the line-up downtown in numerical order according   	
     to their entry number.

7.  Participants are asked to please submit the enclosed parade entry form in 
     order that we may know how to plan for the event.

8.  Please be reminded of normal FSU parade guidelines enclosed.

Thank 

You!www.uncfsu.edu/marketing/homecoming


